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October 10, 2024 
 
 
TO ALL GROTTO SECRETARIES AROUND THE REALM: 
 
 
This letter should be read at your next stated meeting and filed. Please share this with your 

membership. 

 

As many of you know, our Grotto community has been severely impacted by the recent 

hurricane that swept through the southern region of the United States, leaving many Prophets 

and their families displaced and in desperate need of assistance. 

 

I am reaching out to ask for your support in our efforts to provide much-needed relief to those 

affected. Your generous contributions to the Grotto Hardship Fund will help us supply 

food, shelter, medical care, and other essential resources to those who have lost so 

much.   

 

Every dollar counts and no contribution is too small. Together, we can make a meaningful 

difference in the lives of our Grotto family during this challenging time 

 

Donations can be made by: 

• Sending a check to: 

Supreme Council MOVPER, 430 Beecher Rd, Gahanna, OH 43230 

(Memo Line: Hardship Relief)I 

• Online at www.scgrotto.org/donate/hardship-relief-fund 

• Calling the Supreme Council office at 614-933-9193, Mon – Fri, 8:30AM to 3:30PM EST. 

*Donations are non-tax deductible. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support. 

 

Yours in Good Fellowship, 

 

 

 

 

David A. Korb, P.M. 

Grand Monarch 

David A. Korb, PM 

Grand Monarch 

210 Blue Spruce Ct. 

Seville, OH  44273 

(330) 571-5817 

dkorb32@gmail.com 
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